
 

 
 
 

2024 AGM AGENDA 
 
The 36th AGM of The Royal College of Ophthalmologists will be held on Tuesday 21 May at 
the International Convention Centre in Belfast. 
 
Those members who are not registered for Congress, but who wish to attend the AGM only, 
are invited to go to the registration desk so that a security pass can be made. 
 

1) Welcome and introductions 
-      To receive the minutes from the last meeting 
 

2) To receive the 2023 Annual Report and Financial Statement           
- To receive a report from the President 
- To receive a report from the Honorary Treasurer 

 
3) To appoint auditors to the College for the coming year 

 
4) To approve the proposed increases in annual subscription for 2025 (see below) 

 
5) To receive the results of new committee appointments  

 
6)  Any other business 

 
Membership subscriptions 2025 – recommended by the Trustee Board 

 2024   2025        

RCOphth Membership Category   Fees   Fees   
Variable 
Increase  % increase  

UK Consultants   £620   £651 £31 5 

UK Fellows, Members, Diplomates, Affiliates (inc. SAS doctors)   £475   £499 £24 5 

UK members with gross annual earnings up to £46,000 from 
medical sources   £385   £404 £19 5 

Trainee Affiliates and Trainee Fellows   £385   £385  £-   0 

UK Seniors (those retired from all medical practice)   £210   221 £11 5 

Overseas Fellows, Members, Diplomates, Affiliates - Band A 
countries*   £350   £368 £18 5 

Overseas Fellows, Members, Diplomates, Affiliates - Band B, C 
and D countries*   £275   £289 £14 5 

Overseas Seniors (those retired from all medical practice)   £185   £194 £9 5 

Associate Member: UK and International Medical Students   £25   £26   £1   5 

Associate Member: UK and International Foundation Doctors   £25   £26   £1   5 

Associate Member: UK and International Allied Health Care 
Professionals   £80   £84 £4 5 
 

*The banding of countries is based on a World Bank classification. Band A countries include those such as Australia, Canada 
and the USA and are deemed richer than Band B countries as specified by the World Bank. 

 


